Greetings Members, - 22 March 2016

Spring, has arrived to drive away the dull colors of Winter, and bring life to
the trees, flowers, hedges and of course, our golf game. US Lawn is out
and about, getting our course ready for the heavy play we expect this
summer.

We are still experiencing some wetness on the course so be careful to
avoid those places. Also, help keep the course looking nice by picking up
any trash you happen to see, filling your divots with sand and repairing
ball marks on the greens.

THERE ARE THREE BOARD POSITIONS OPEN FOR ELECTION AT THE
ANNUAL MEETING. | ENCOURAGE YOU TO SIGN UP IN THE PRO SHOP
TO FILL ONE OF THOSE POSITIONS. THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO MAKE A
DIFFERENCE IN OUR CLUB!

This is my last newsletter as your President. My sincere thanks to all of
you who have supported our efforts to make Green Oaks Golf Club better.
This Board has had to make some difficult decisions, but they have always
made them with the best interest of Green Oaks in mind.

| trust you will continue to support and promote Green Oaks and the new
Board. Instead of complaining.....ask how you can help.

Enjoy this great game we call Golf,
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APRIL 5th @ 7PM ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING!



